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Tuesday 19th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Home Learning This Afternoon 

 

You will have received a text this morning asking you to collect your child 

at 1pm today.   

 

We have continually assessed the risks arising from the current extreme 

heat event.  Unfortunately, despite our best efforts, the temperature in 

many of our classrooms is already higher this morning than yesterday 

afternoon.  Levels of humidity are also higher.  This means that there is an 

increased risk that children will begin to find it difficult to maintain a safe 

body temperature.   

 

The first priority of us all is the safety and wellbeing of our children.  We are 

sure that you will focus on making sure that your child remains cool and 

well hydrated this afternoon.  Home learning is available for children on the 

following online platforms: 

• Oxford Reading Buddy 

• Mathletics 

• Times Table Rockstars / Numbots 

• Nessy Reading & Spelling (for about 100 of our pupils). 

We look forward to welcoming all the children back tomorrow for Year 6 

Graduation and class parties! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Eskelson and John Ridley 

Interim Heads of School 
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